From: Kristen Stedman

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB 3063 - OPPOSE
Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:14:55 PM

I oppose HB 3063.

I support medical freedom and informed consent. The government should not require that I
submit my children to the injection of heavy metals into their bloodstream in order for them to

attend school or day care.
Thank you,

Kristen Stedman
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